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5 September 2022 

The independent investigators have advised that they anticipate providing their final report 
by 8 September 2022. 

I know that all our stakeholders, in particular our consumers and staff, share my expectation 
for the independent investigators to hold to this timeframe. 

I will continue to keep you informed. 

 


